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Visit	us	on	Facebook	or	on	our	website	
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Dear	members,	
We	had	our	AGM	on	July	9.	Many	thanks	to	
those	of	you	who	made	it	along.	We	got	
through	the	business	part	of	the	meeting	in	30	
minutes	so	there	is	really	no	need	to	be	afraid	
J.	You	will	have	received	the	minutes	and	seen	
that	we	have	two	new	committee	members:	
Jim	Miller	and	Sandra	Chesterman.	Many	
thanks	to	both	of	you	for	volunteering	and	we	
are	grateful	for	the	contribution	you	will	make.	
We	have	since	had	a	committee	meeting	and	
elected	our	officers.	Jim	has	generously	agreed	
to	take	over	as	Treasurer,	being	eased	in	by	
Yossi	who	has	stepped	down	from	the	
treasurer	role	but	will	remain	on	the	
committee.	Sandra	Chesterman	is	going	to	step	
into	the	secretary	role,	initially	being	supported	
by	Jude,	who	has	stepped	down,	and	by	
Graeme.	Tom	and	Graeme	have	agreed	to	
continue	as	co-chairs,	Suzy	as	membership	
secretary,	Sandra	and	Anita	with	hall	bookings,	
and	Ross	as	our	handyman.	
	
We	had	a	mini-working	bee	on	Sunday	30th	to	
finish	putting	the	chicken	wire	around	the	
latest	planting	and	to	give	the	hall	surrounds	a	
bit	of	maintenance.	Thanks	to	all	of	you	who	
turned	up	to	help.	Recently	someone	dumped	
a	huge	pile	of	garden	waste	outside	the	hall,	
which	we	cleaned	up	during	the	working	bee.	
We	would	like	to	ask	you	all	to	keep	an	eye	on	
the	hall	for	any	signs	of	people	who	are	
hanging	around	and	potentially	damaging	the	
hall	and	environs.	
	

You	may	also	have	noticed	that	the	scaffolding	
has	started	going	up	in	the	last	couple	of	days.	
We	have	some	good	news.	We	finally	have	the	
go	ahead	for	the	painting.	The	scaffolding	and	
water	blasting	is	happening	this	week	with	the	
painting	due	to	start	next	week.	In	the	
meantime	the	power	will	be	off,	but	thanks	to	
Silvia	Hubbard	who	has	generously	provided	a	
portaloo	free	of	charge	to	allow	regular	hall	
users	to	continue	during	the	painting,	if	they	
wish.		
	
We	had	originally	planned	for	a	social	this	
weekend	but	with	the	painting,	we	have	
decided	to	make	it	a	painting	celebration	once	
it	is	all	done.	We	will	update	you	once	we	have	
a	date.	
	
	

	

What's	on	at	the	hall	

	

Painting	Celebration	Social	

Our	bank	account	number	is	12-3114-0061489-00	in	case	you	want	to	pay	your	subs/koha	or	make	a	donation.	
If	you	want	to	sign	up	as	a	member	please	contact	Suzy	Miller	at	oraonetangi@gmail.com	

	
	


